
Effective 
January 1, 
2026:

By Law, 
Premium 
Financing 
No Longer  
Accepted 
by TWIA

SCAN FOR INFO



TWIA CUSTOMER
1234 ADDRESS NAME
GALVESTON, TX 77889

P.O. Box 99090
Austin, TX 78709-9090

Dear Policyholder,

You are receiving this important 
notice because your policy is financed 
through a third-party premium finance 
company. By law, premium financing 
will no longer be allowed for TWIA 
policies starting January 1, 2026.  

When renewing your policy, consider 
one of TWIA’s interest-free payment 
plans: 

	▶ TWIA 2 Pay – two equal payments
	▶ TWIA 4 Pay – four equal payments
	▶ TWIA 10 Pay – ten equal payments  

    (auto draft required)

Learn more by visiting the TWIA 
website at www.twia.org/payments  
or contact your agent.


